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Comments: It is more critical now than ever to reduct the effect people have on the environment. The original

plan to eliminate cabins that had been built and occupied prior to the designation of  wilderness land was fair to

the owners and to future generations and the environment. They do not belong in designated Wilderness. Do not

change this policy. The U.S. Forest Service must phase out ANILCA cabins. Cabins were never meant to persist

in Wilderness and we must do whatever possible to live with the environment and not repurpose it to human

exploitation.


